
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

We want to thank all or our families who supported our book fair and our PTA fall fundraiser. 

Both have been successful and could not have happened without you.   

 

Volleyball and soccer will play Monday at Mendenhall Middle School, Wednesday at Kernodle 

Middle, and Thursday at home versus Southeast. Football will play at Northern Middle on 

Monday and at home on Wednesday against Southeast Middle School.   

 

Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


